
Dear Oregon State Legislature House Rules Committee, 
 
Please support HB 2882 to protect Oregon’s farmers from economic damages caused by GMO 
contamination. 
 
HB 2882 would rightfully put the liability for economic damages due to GMO contamination on the 
patent holder for the GMO. It protects organic farmers by holding the Big Ag players who created and 
profited from these GMO crops accountable.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
John Schmidt 
245 Mobile Dr  Ashland, OR 97520-9021 
 


